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Monday 28th November 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

The Travelling Books Fair has arrived at school, with hundreds of new children’s books to
browse and buy!

Come and Join Us!

WHEN: Monday 28th November to Friday 2nd December from 3:10 – 3:30pm.
WHERE: Dining Hall

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99
there’s sure to be a book for everyone. In addition, we get commission on the books that we sell, so every
book you buy can help us to get FREE BOOKS for our school!

Kind regards,

Mrs Coombs (English lead)
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